

Minutes & Notes

Name	Benbecula Community Council		
Date	4th August 2022	Time	17.30
Venue	UCVO		

PRESENT	Dave Adey, Hugh MacCormack, Tracey Walker, Ronan MacPhee, Alison Stockwell, Susan Thompson, Usdain Robertson
APOLOGIES	Gail Robertson, Paul Steele, Iain Macleod, Janet Atkin

ITEM	SUMMARY	ACTION	WHO	WHEN
Previous	Organise an event in village hall community get together	Dates, times etc to be established	HM	Ongoing
Previous	Can we get an update on Building a better Ballivanich	Contact Allison Cropper and Angus MacDonald	DA	Ongoing
Previous	We need more members to ensure stability and longevity	CC Members to seek out interested partys.	ALL	Ongoing
Previous	Sheena Stewart offered to look at/for training for CC	Enquiries in a wider section of CC	SS	Ongoing
Previous	Re-establish links between townships via old pathways or roadways to promote active travel	Discuss feasibility eg Liniclate/Torlum/Griminish	TBC	Ongoing
Previous	Possible to introduce water stop on Hebridean way?	GM to look at the feasibility and possible funding through Scottish Water	TBC	Ongoing
Previous	Torlum township have positioned a bench on the Hebridian way, is there a chance at more being added	Investigate funding	TBC	Ongoing

Previous	Roadside humps leaving Bal North passed East Camp continue to be an issue.	Informed that these are being removed by GM	TBC	Ongoing
Previous	Several areas require mowing/trimming	Carry out a review and send to council a list of possible improvements	ALL	Ongoing
Previous	Invite Chris from Tagsa to next meetings	Improve awareness of activities and how they interact	RM	Ongoing
Previous	Can the Flag poles be re-situated to Tagsa Community Gardens/East Camp	Investigate with A McSween regarding feasibility	HM/DA	Ongoing
Previous	Children Playing signage on main roads on approach to Balivanich from Nunton and other SLOW Children signs in appropriate places	Investigate with council and Road Safety teams		Ongoing
Previous	Could mirrors be placed opposite business in Balivinach to assist with exiting business's	Investigate with council and Road Safety teams		Ongoing
Previous	Are bus stops displaying timetables yet	Investigate and contact council		Ongoing
Previous	Are beaches signposted and access points clearly identified	Review and report	All	Ongoing
Previous	Next meeting GMc to give more info on the Partnership and how it fits/pulls things together	Information	GMc	Ongoing
Previous	Accounts for BCC to be derived asap	Once accounts transferred we can action this	DA/HM	Ongoing

04/08/2022	Update on Ferry service from UR	A number of facts were revisited and some details about ongoing ideas briefly visited. No actions for this group		Info Only
04/08/2022	Climate Action Network	Introduction for the role and intent, particularly the Environmental HUB idea. No actions for info currently		Info Only
04/08/2022	Grit bins as previously funded by McLennans Shop, where are they?	Discuss with Roads		
04/08/2022	Are bus stops displaying timetables.			

